
 

 

April 28, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

Committee on Appropriations 

House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting $700,000 in funding to upgrade the Computer Aided Dispatch and Records 

Management System for the Norwich Police Department. The entity to receive funding for this 

project is the Norwich Police Department located at 70 Thames Street in Norwich, CT 06360. 

The funding would be used to upgrade an 18 year old Computer Aided Dispatch and Records 

Management System which has been identified as a community need by both the Norwich Police 

Department and the Norwich Fire Service.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

    Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


